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June 23, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about Puerto Rico. You were hired to administer the

laws but are apparently unwilling or unable and focus instead on helping

either yourself or other wealthy white people. This has been particularly

damaging to Puetro Rico. After hurricane Maria you treated the response as

just another graft opportunity resulting in a slow initial response and many

months of delay even restoring power much less rebuilding infrastructure.

You thereby killed many people and kept the economy in ruins. You have

now clarified that this devastation was intentional by blocking emergency

funds nationally simply to prevent any going to Puerto Rico and are now

unconstitutionally failing to execute the law you did eventually sign. It is

time to do your job or resign.

Please assure me that you will release emergency SNAP funds imme-

diately.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our rational government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


